
 October 24, 2022 

 Some members of our community may have been alerted of police activity in the area last night, 
 October 23, 2022. We understand that an armed robbery occurred in the area, and that police 
 have been attempting to apprehend the suspect. 

 Based on conversation with local law enforcement, the District will be open today as scheduled. 
 Schools will increase the presence of staff at entrances, will welcome students into the school 
 immediately upon their arrival, and will plan for indoor recess and PE today unless we are 
 alerted that the suspect has been apprehended. 

 If you witness anything unusual please contact local law enforcement. 


